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To the members of the Joint Standing Committee on Judiciary, 
I am submitting testimony in SUPPORT for LD537
The recent actions of Representative Libby, in sharing personally-identifying 
information about a transgender student athlete should be cause for serious concern 
and a call to action to protect youth from these dangerous and politically motivated 
attacks from a state lawmaker. Trangender children are vulnerable to dangerous 
bullying and violence and making them a national target is disgraceful. Please support
LD 537 to protect against lawmakers who would endanger children for political gains.
Thank you for your consideration, 
Elizabeth Hayes, resident of Mercer  


